
30 May 2005 
 
 
 
Dear Alistair, 
 
On behalf of the owners of Sailing Yacht Red Dragon I would like to thank you very 
much for helping to make our trip through the Islands of the Seychelles  possibly our 
most memorable and enjoyable on our world tour. 
 
Your local knowledge of the most beautiful anchorages surely is unchallenged in the 
Seychelles.  It was so easy having this information plus being able to use local contacts at 
each of the Islands that made this trip such a success. 
 
Instances when we needed transport for sight seeing, restaurant reservations or even fresh 
fish and fruit to be delivered to the boat – your people were always reliant and very 
proficient and pleasant in delivering these services for us.   
 
As well, the way in which you were able to provide us with a small army of day workers 
when needed was also very much appreciated.  Sometimes getting good honest, hard 
working and keen day workers can be a problem, but your team was definitely the best 
we have ever had.  Please pass on my thanks to everyone involved in that program. 
 
I was also very impressed when various of our systems went down that your emergency 
response in organizing the best welders, mechanics, electricians to assist in various ways 
was of course most appreciated. 
 
I wish you all the best for your future with Seal Superyachts in the Seychelles.  Having 
come to the Seychelles from Thailand and experienced the first class services of Seal in 
Thailand I was feeling very confident in expecting the same standards in the Seychelles.  
At no point was I disappointed. 
 
I look forward to using Seal Superyacht Services when next in the Indian Ocean. 
 
All the best, 
 
 
Benjamin Marshall 
Captain, 
Sailing Yacht 
Red Dragon 


